
March 1st, 2022

Re: BOS Meeting 3-2-22
Agenda Item 4a

4a) Discussion and Possible Action Including Direction for County Counsel to Work with Mendocino
Cannabis Program Staff in Adopting Changes as Needed to Section 10A.17.080 and 10A.17.090 and/or
Tax Ordinance Chapter 6.32 for the Purpose of Extending Non-Cultivation and Stay of Permit for
Cannabis Cultivators (Sponsor: Supervisor Haschak)

Dear Honorable Board of Supervisors,

CCAG would like to see the fallowing restrictions lifted to allow for as long as an applicant
needs rather than restrict to 1 year out of a 5 year period. Allowing applicants to maintain
genetics during a fallowing period is extremely crucial to operators. We offer our support
for the additional recommendations made by MCA and Hannah Nelson regarding this
agenda item.

Respectfully,

Monique Ramirez
For the Covelo Cannabis Advocacy Group


